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Mister President and Members of Council,
I am happy to join you this morning and share with you how the Younger Chemists Committee (YCC) continues to encourage and support the younger members of our Society. 
During our committee meeting, the YCC continued to push forward with our efforts aimed at serving our particular constituency and the broader Society.   These include new innovations in social media and the development of synergistic programming activities.    

Using an array of social media platforms including Twitter, Facebook, LinkedIn, and Vine, we share opportunities and resources for younger members. For some time this has included items like calls for applications for our Younger Chemists Leadership Development Award and CIBA/YCC Travel Award.  Though, as our following continues to increase we are finding new opportunities for leveraging our social media following.   We have developed partnerships with the Office of Public Affairs to help promote the #ChemChamps program and our highly successful joint effort Program in a Box with ACS Webinars.
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One area which the YCC has been focusing on is furthering the engagement with younger chemists at the local section and student member level.  Over the course of the last few meetings, including here in San Francisco we continued to work with local section younger chemists to provide program. At this meeting we worked with graduate student Brian Leon of UC Santa Cruz, to provide financial, planning, and advertising support to put on the symposium “Advances in Small Molecule Approaches to HIV”.  Outside of national meetings the interaction continues through the aforementioned Program in a Box activity.  

This rapidly growing activity consists of a kit put together by YCC and ACS Webinars which is sent to local section level groups who register.    The kits include items which allow the webinar to become a fun and interactive experience.   We are currently hosting two of these events a year, the last of which on “The Chemistry of Scents and Fragrances” drew more than 2000 participants through the use of 100 boxes.
We are pleased to announce that we have secured funding for two Program in a Box events for 2015 with the help of ACS President-elect Diane Grob Schmidt and Procter & Gamble.  This funding will allow for the creation and dissemination of program boxes that enable this unique web-based interactive program. 
In addition to our focus at local section level we continue to work on expanding the interaction we have with younger chemists around the globe, working closely with IAC in the process.   The next round of the Younger Chemists Crossing Borders Program will continue as ACS younger chemists head to the 5th Annual EuCheMS Chemistry Congress in Istanbul later this month.  Then later this fall a delegation will travel to Peru for the Congreso Latinoamericano de Química as we begin to establish relationships in South America.   What began as a European exchange program during the International Year of Chemistry is expanding across the globe.
Mister President and Members of Council, this concludes my report.

Douglas Hausner, Chair
Younger Chemists Committee
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